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Hurlford Early Childhood Centre  

Parent telephone appointments.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This month everyone should have received their progress meeting via telephone, it unfortunately is very different from how we would usually have these meetings. Over the next few days there will be a questionnaire available for parent/carers to complete online on GLOW. This will be sent out via the School App. We would really appreciate the feedback.
Christmas 2020                                                                                             [image: ]
This year again will be slightly different whilst we celebrate Christmas. The staff will be working on something extra exciting that we plan to share with families on the run up to Christmas. Here are some dates for your diary;
Tuesday 8th December	-	Christmas lunch
Friday 11th December 	-	Christmas Jumper day.
Thursday 17th December 	-	ECC Christmas Party - Children can wear party clothes.
Friday 18th December	-	School will close for the festive holidays.

January 2021
We ask that everyone take a look at the ECC GLOW blog and familiarise yourselves with the GLOW page. Our plan is that from January 2021 as we cannot share resources between the ECC and home, we will be setting up home learning tasks through the GLOW blog to be completed at home.
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